August 3, 2020

Partners,

It was a blessing spending the month of July primarily in our home state of California. We had the opportunity to
spend some time with both sides of the family along with having some great California meetings.

God has really been blessing, and we were delighted to see our support level rise to 61% this month!!

At the end of the month, we made the trek to Ohio, where we are now. ltis the first time in the Midwest for both of us,
and we are looking forward to some meetings we have scheduled in the area. We are excited for the fall/missions

season that is pretty much starting right now.

Please continue to pray for power, provision, and protection as we travel and share the burden for the people of

Nigeria.

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. We are praying for you guys. Stay safe, stay encouraged, and

stay awesome!! Please let me know if there is anything specific | can pray about.

Your ambassadors to Nigeria,

Garan and Anneliese Patrick




